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I write in regards to the landfill in Tamba NSW and the issues it has caused. I would suggest you visit 
Yamba to undertake a site inspection down Carrs Drive, Orion Drive, and Park Avenue 
developments, to name a few.  

The issue that now faces Yamba due to landfill is immense and in desperate need of attention.  

 

Please assist us in halting the landfill to protect our residents and wildlife.  

 

Thank you 

Jamie Bradley.  

 


